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BOUNTIFUL CITY LIGHT AND POWER 

DISTRIBUTION LINE REBUILD 
 

 

Dear Customer,  

In order to keep up with the ever 

increasing demands for electrical power, 

and to help ensure a more reliable power 

system for Bountiful City, we find it 

necessary to re-build and upgrade our 

power distribution lines.  

Hunt Electric will be working for Bountiful 

City in your area starting on March 14th 

until April 12th.   We may need to access 

poles and wires through your yard.  In 

order to maintain reliability during severe 

weather trees may need to be trimmed 

away from the wires and the working area 

for poles. 

Below is a map of the primary line 

construction area, it is located on 200 

West between 1800 South and 2350 

South.  However, some work related to 

this project will take place outside of this 

area. 

As we are working, an interruption in 

power may be necessary. We will try to 

keep the power interruptions as brief as 

possible and will try to notify you prior to 

any power outage. However, there may 

be instances where brief power 

interruptions lasting 5-10 minutes may 

happen without notification. 

We will do everything possible to expedite 

this project. We apologize for any 

inconvenience.  If you have any questions 

please call Luke Veigel at 801-298-6070. 

 


